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April 7, 2011 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Ontario Energy Board 

PO Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

 

Re: Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. 2011 IRM3 Application 

 Board File No.: EB-2010-0074 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli,  

 

On March 24, 2011, Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. (“CKH”) submitted an acceptance letter in the 

above noted file.  In the letter, CKH noted a correction required in Table 2 on page 8 of the 

decision.  Specifically, the target range for the Intermediate rate class was referenced as 

85% - 115%, rather than 80% - 180%.  The range of 80% - 180% is consistent with Board 

guidelines and was agreed to in the most recent Settlement discussions.  

 

The above correction originated from the table contained in Attachment C to the Settlement 

Agreement dated February 14, 2011.  This table contained a typo and should have 

referenced the Board guideline range of 80% -180% for the Intermediate rate class.  This is 

also consistent with the Settlement Agreement text on pages 6 and 7, which states the 

appropriate range of 80% - 180%.     

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact David Ferguson at  

(519) 352-6300, extension 558 or regulatory@ckenergy.com.  

 

Regards,  

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

Andrya Eagen 

Senior Regulatory Specialist 

Phone: (519) 352-6300 Ext. 243 

Email: andryaeagen@ckenergy.com 

 
CC:  Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer 

 David Ferguson, Director of Regulatory Affairs and Risk Management 
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